
 
 

Longton Hall Road, Longton, Stoke-on-Trent. ST3 2NJ 
Tel: 01782 882900 | Email: office@stmca.org.uk | www.stmca.org.uk | @StThomasMoreCA 

Headteacher: Mr M Rayner BA(Hons) NPQH 

 
  

Birmingham 

Archdiocese of 

 

 

Friday 9th July 2021 

Last week of Term 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Firstly, I would like to thank you for your continued support during this challenging academic year.  I am very 

conscious of the disruption that has been caused by isolating and lock downs, and am proud to see how we 

have worked together as a community to ensure that our children and students remain at the very centre of 

our mission. 

I will be sending a newsletter home at the end of next week highlighting that, despite the challenges that 

the students have faced this academic year, they have again achieved a great deal during this term. 

During the last week of term, we will be hosting our Sports Day on Thursday 15th July.  Details have been 

sent to all parents; please do discuss this with your child as we are sure that they will be excited to tell you 

about the range of activities planned for the day. 

Hopefully in September we will be able to return to all attending Mass at St Gregory’s Church however, due 

to the current restrictions which remain in place, on Friday 16th July we will celebrate the end of the school 

year with a celebration assembly and liturgy.  Students should wear appropriate non-uniform that day and 

we will collect £1 towards CAFOD’s work across the world.  Students will finish their school day after lunchtime 

at the following times: 

Year 7  1.40pm 

Year 8 1.35pm 

Year 9 1.35pm 

Year 10 1.20pm 

We are very much looking forward to returning to a more “normal” school year in September. As a reminder, 

we look forward to the students returning at 9:00am on the 6th September 2021.   

May you enjoy a restful summer break, and I thank you once again for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
 

Mr M Rayner 
Headteacher  
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